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ITEM 5. OTHER EVENTS AND REGULATION FD DISCLOSURE

      On July 13, 2004, the holders of the following securities exercised the
securities: (a) warrants that we issued in October 2003 to purchase an aggregate
of 410,134 shares of our Common Stock at an exercise price of $2.32 per share,
(b) warrant that we issued in July 2003 to purchase an aggregate of 507,102
shares of our Common Stock at an exercise price of $2.46 per share and (c)
additional investment rights that we issued in January 2004 to purchase an
aggregate of $2,000,000 in principal amount of 6% senior secured convertible
debentures due January 31, 2006. We received gross proceeds of $4,198,980 from
the exercise of these securities. We issued to the exercising holders warrants
(the "June 2009 Warrants") to purchase an aggregate of 1,300,000 shares of
common stock commencing on January 13, 2005 through June 30, 2009 at an initial
exercise price of $3.75 per share. We have agreed to register the shares
issuable upon exercise of the June 2009 Warrants in accordance with terms
substantially similar to those in the Registration Rights Agreement dated
January 26, 2004.

      For a complete description of the terms of the June 30 2009 Warrants, see
the Form of Warrant filed as Exhibit 10.1 to this Report and incorporated herein
by reference. For a complete description of the terms pursuant to which we have
agreed to register the shares issuable upon exercise of these warrants, see the
Registration Rights Agreement filed as Exhibit 10.5 to our Current Report on
Form 8-K dated January 26, 2004 and filed with the Securities and Exchange
Commission on January 27, 2004. Please note that the terms of the Registration
Rights Agreement are modified as they relate to the shares issuable upon
exercise of the Warrants to the extent set forth in the Form of Warrant.

ITEM 7. FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS.
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             (c) Exhibits. The following exhibit is filed herewith:

      10.1  Form of Warrant for Common Stock of the Company.

                                   SIGNATURES

      Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                          HEMISPHERX BIOPHARMA, INC.

July 15, 2004                         By:       /s/ William A. Carter
                                          ----------------------------------
                                          William A. Carter, M.D., President
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